
October 28, 2020 

Mr. William Seufert 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101 

Re:  Response to Minnesota Public utilities  Commission Request for Information in Docket 
No. 20-747 

Dear Mr. Will Seuffert: 

Enclosed   please find the Initial Comments  for Clara City Telephone Company as a High 
Cost ETC in Docket No. P999/CI-20-747. 

Please call me at 651-621-8306 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Mary T.  Buley 

Mary T. Buley 
Telecommunications Consultant 

Enclosure 

cc: Mark Aaberg, Hanson Communications 



Initial Comments for Clara City Telephone Company as a High Cost  ETC  in 
Minnesota PUC Docket No. 20-747 

1. Current number of Lifeline Customers as of 9/30/20
Study Area Code:   (361370)   19 lifeline customers

2. How are Lifeline Services Advertised:

Clara City advertises Lifeline on its website at:
https://claracity.hcinet.net/residential/residential-pricing/

In addition, Clara City advertises in the local newspaper and provides a Lifeline bill
insert  annually to its customers.

3. Provide Samples of Lifeline Advertising:  Attached is Exhibit 1 screen shot of web
page providing Lifeline and TAP info with links to Lifeline application form and lifeline
program household worksheet.   Exhibit 2 includes a copy of the local newspaper ad
and the annual bill insert concerning lifeline.

4. No Comments.

https://claracity.hcinet.net/residential/residential-pricing/


Exhibit 1:  Clara City Telephone Company web page with Lifeline information 
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